
It is time to begin nominations for PPC.  
 
The following schools will need to nominate a person who would be willing to serve as your school's 
PPC rep for two years beginning September 2023.  CHS (Wes Davis nominated), Southside, Eastside, 
Northside, Westside, MSM, and MSS. 
 
The teachers may choose to submit more than one nomination from their school or choose to vote 
and send in one nomination for the district ballot. 
 
Please call a meeting of your faculty to get nominations and then email me the nomination by the 
end of the day on Friday, August 18th .  I will send out the electronic ballot on Wednesday, August 
23th.  Please mark your calendar for September 13th as the first meeting. 
 
Just a reminder - Per Arkansas Personnel Policy Law "the election shall be solely and exclusively 
conducted by the  classroom teachers, including distribution of ballots to all classroom teachers." 
 
Also, if your term is up and you are nominated, you need to get another teacher to carry on with the 
voting process!!! 
 


